
             
 

 
August 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Members,  
 
Here is your August update of club events: 
   
 

• “Bar Service Guidelines” are posted at the club. 
• “Bocce Court Guidelines” for league play beginning next week,   

 August 17, 2020 are posted at the club.  
• The Golf Committee needs to know by September 1, 2020 if you are 

interested in playing in the 31st Annual IABC Golf Tournament 
scheduled for Sunday, October 18, 2020.  

• The Annual IABC Election is Sunday, September 20, 2020 at the 
club from 10:00 am – 1:00 pm.    

• The November 2020 14th Annual Aldo Della Croce Tournament, has 
been cancelled, however the Annual Scholarship will still be awarded.  
Please contact Gayle Morris at glmorris3@hotmail.com if you need 
additional information. Forms are also posted on the club website – 
www.stlbocce.com. 
 

 

 *MASKS ARE REQUIRED AT THE CLUB AND SOCIAL 
DISTANCING RULES APPLY. 

 
 

Stay Strong and Stay Safe, 
 
Officers and Board of Directors, 
Italia-America Bocce Club 
 
 
IABC/glm/8-2020 
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